
25/01/2021 

MS LINDA HOLLIDAY 
- 47 ERNEST ST 
BALGOWLAH HEIGHTS NSW 2093 
hollidli@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1758 - 11 Lewis Street BALGOWLAH HEIGHTS NSW 2093

I'm writing to object to the proposed child-care development at 11 Lewis Street, Balgowlah 
Heights.

There is already significant traffic issues in the Lewis Street and surrounding areas at school 
drop off and pick up times. I live on the corner of Ernest and Woodland Streets and at peak 
times it's impossible to get into or out of my driveway because of the constant flow of traffic. 
I've even had parents park across my driveway whilst they collect their children from school. 
The development will also impact the already shambolic traffic conditions at Balgowlah Heights 
shopping centre given that Beatrix Street is a major filter point for cars arriving and leaving the 
area.

Adding potentially another 40 cars to current volumes will be unsustainable and I urge the 
council to reject this development. 

Sent: 25/01/2021 9:57:25 AM
Subject: Online Submission


